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ANNOUNCEMENT ON “LID SUBDIVISION DEMONSTRATION
PROJECT” FOR THE IPSWICH RIVER WATERSHED

As part of a larger project funded by the USEPA Targeted Watersheds Program,
the Department of Conservation & Recreation (DCR) will be offering up to
$75,000 to help support a subdivision development project, located in the Ipswich
River watershed, to incorporate low-impact development (LID) principles as the
basis of its design. The project must be constructed no later than September 2007,

DCR expects to post a Request for Responses (RFR) for this project in August
2005 in the Commonwealth’s Comm-PASS solicitation system
(http://www.comm-pass.com/).

Any potentially interested applicants should contact the following prior to the
posting of the RFR: 251 Causeway Street

Boston, Massachusetts 02114
(617) 626-1250

Sara Cohen, Water Resources Specialist
(617) 626-1351 I'AX

Sara.cohen(@state.ma.us

Telephone: (617) 626-1374

Fax: (617) 626-1455
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